
Joanne Corbin, City Clerk 
Hayward City Hall 
P.O. Box484 
Hayward, MN 56043-0484 

Docket No. A-5680 Hayward 

Dear Ms. Corbin: 

July 29, 1996 

City of Hayward 
M.S. 414.033, Subd. 2(3) 

Ordinance No. 96-1 

This letter is to advise you that on July 12, 1996, the Minnesota Municipal Board denied 
approval of the above-referenced annexation. 

This denial came after the Board had initially considered the annexation ordinance at a 
special meeting requested by the City of Hayward on June 21, 1996. Unable to reach consensus 
at that time, the Municipal Board directed staff to gather additional information and deferred action 
on the petition until its regularly scheduled July meeting. 

The file in this matter is available for review at the Municipal Board office. 

Do not hesitate to contact the Municipal Board office if you have further questions or 
concerns. 

CMS:ry 

Sincerely, 

Municipal Board 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 

cc: Dennis A Distad, County Auditor 
Daniel E. Johnson, Township Clerk 
Donald W. Savelkoul, Attorney at Law 
Secretary of State 




